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Wellness Council Meeting Notes from April 7, 2016.
Present:

 Irene Vargas- Director of Food Services
Suzanne Du Verrier- Community/Consultant for Child Nutrition Programs
Dr. Roberto Nunez- School Principal

Niaomi Hrepich- Community-MCHD Dietitian  

Edgar Quintero- 3rd Grade Student

Dyhanara Quintero- 5th Grade Student

After reviewing the proposed revised wellness brochure, the committee agreed on the revised wellness brochure an identified the top 3 objectives as a baseline to review and approve the updated revisions of the Wellness Guide Brochure are in line with board approved district wellness policies. 
· Objective # 1: The committee recommended, to review Healthy alternatives Appendix A, B, and C, Classroom Healthy Celebrations ideas for teachers and Benefits of a wellness council and to post these handouts on District website under Food Services.
· Objective # 2. : Wellness committee agreed with Wellness brochure revisions according to wellness polices to avoid any duplication of wellness that is presently at some school sites. Print and distribute wellness brochures to all school site by April15, 2016, and post on district’s website.
· Objective #3: Reviewed and agreed with the Classroom healthy ideas and fundraisers alternatives. Committee recommended to post handout on district Food Service webpage.  Students agreed to create a survey for their classmates to see what food menu items they like the most. Edgar and Dyhanara will report back when school starts back up in August. 
The committee’s goal, is to involve parents in the next scheduled meeting to allow parents any necessary input for the Wellness Polices and to assess any new updates. 
The next scheduled meeting is on May 25, 2016, at 4:30 pm to 5:30 pm, location Monte Bella 1300 Tuscany Blvd.  

No parking lot topics at this time.
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